












Please make justice and consider this request to ease our situation and just imagine for 
a moment how you would  personally feel if this ever happened to your home and 
property. We believe this zoning downgrading is against the spirit of the General Plan, 
it is arguably a policy mistake that did not consider in depth the dynamics of this block 
and something that was never proposed at any meeting by any of the San Mateo 
neighbors.


We respectfully ask you to keep our block with the zoning that it currently has which is 
an R4 High Density Multi-Family one.


 At this moment Alternative A is proposing to change it to a Medium Density and 
Alternative B and C want to lower it into a Low Density.


The San Mateo City website says that the city is committed to equity but we will not 
feel equally treated if our block is the only block in the San Mateo Downtown District 
that is lowered when everything else is upgraded and getting ready for more 
construction as required and mandated by law.


Sincerely yours,


Gustavo Hornos & Jesica Salomon











